Good Evening Stokesdale Parents,

This is Mrs. Bennett, Principal of Stokesdale Elementary .  What a great second week of school! Thank you parents for all your patience with car rider line this week and supporting our Stokesdale Staff!  The students and staff were phenomenal again this week! Remember students cannot be dropped off before 7:00.  There will be no supervision until after 7:00.  The school day starts at 7:00.  Breakfast will be served from 7:00-7:25 and if students need breakfast they may go through the cafeteria line.  Afternoon dismissal will be at 2:10 for K-2 and 2:15 for 3-5.  All students should be picked up by 2:25 each day.  Please remember to have students ready to step out of your car once you pull up to drop them off, so that our line will continue to flow.  Please do not get out of your car to get a student out of your car or to buckle them in.  You will need to pull up and into the gym parking lot, so the line can continue to flow. Please remember to post your car tag on the rearview car mirror when picking up your student each day.  Students will receive their One Cards this week.  Students must bring their One Cards to school with them each day in order to get on the buses, use in cafeteria, use in media center, and to enter the school building each day.  Students will need to wear their One Cards everyday to school. 

If your child test positive for COVID, please call Mrs. Bennett in order for her to walk you through the steps you will need to be able to return to school.  

Today kicks off the PTO's Annual Viking Vault direct drive fundraiser. Please help us with our goal of raising $20,000 for projects and enrichment!

We hope you will join us for our first PTO membership meeting of the year on Tuesday, September 12th at 6:30 PM in the Stokesdale Media Center.

Other important upcoming dates are: Rio Grande Restaurant Night fundraiser on Monday, September 11th, Grandparents' Day lunch on Tuesday, September 12th, International Dot Day on Friday, September 15th, and the first Skate Night of the year on Tuesday, September 19th! Grandparents may come to eat lunch on Tuesday with their grandchild at Stokesdale.  Please remind Grandparents to check in at the Multi-Purpose Room door which is facing Hwy 158.  Grandparents will be able to only eat with their grandchildren in the Multi-Purpose Room due to space during their grandchild’s lunch time. 

If you plan on picking up your student from school early, please call before 1:30 so we can have your student ready for dismissal.  Parents may start eating lunch with their students this week.  Please remember to check in at the Front Office each day you come for lunch.  Your student may choose “Only” one friend to eat lunch with them at the designated tables.  Our lunch menu for this week is on the Stokesdale Elementary Facebook Page and will be on our school website starting this week!  We are looking forward to a great week here at Stokesdale where "Alone Vikings Can Achieve Success, Together Vikings Can Achieve Excellence". Thanks for listening and have a great evening! 

